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This term seems to have flown by and we are approaching the Easter break. 
Our students have continued to meet our expectations and work incredibly 
hard. We hope you enjoy reading what has been happening in lessons over 
the last few weeks. 

Happy Easter!

The start of the GCSE exams is getting 
closer. All Year 11 students have been 
given a pack of revision material to be 
using at home to support their individual 
revision. 

The postman has been busy making deliveries of 
our success postcards. The team nominate two 
students from each class in every year – 56 
nominations in total! Congratulations if you 
receive a postcard. 

The Year 10 Digital Technology class have 
been focused on their second piece of 
coursework. In this task the students have 
been asked to create a prototype app that 
shows key information for visitors. The 
examples the group have produced have all 
been planned first using a variety of 
planning tools such as flowcharts. Following 
making the prototype, the students will test 
each element to check that it works as 
expected. Finally, they have evaluated the 
completed prototype against the original 
success criteria. 

It may be the Easter holidays, however Year 11 students 
are invited into school for some additional support with 
their revision. The Business revision session will be held on 
Tuesday 10th April from 10am; The Dig Tech revision 
session will be held on Monday 9th April from 10am. 
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The Year 10 Business students have 
been focused this half term continuing 
to work on their promotional campaign 
for the ice cream that they have 
designed. 

Year 9 have started looking at complex formula in spreadsheets so that they 
have the knowledge ready to make their quiz after the holidays. The students 
have been getting to grips with formulas such as MIN & MAX before moving 
onto COUNT, COUNT IF and IF statements. 

Katelyn 9I 

Jamie 9I

Katelyn has been 
refreshing her 
use of formula in 
order to 
complete simple 
calculations. 

Here Jamie shows how he has 
been able to utilise the COUNT 
formula in order to work out 
how many cells contain data. 

Justin 9A

Getting to grips with how IF statements are constructed can be difficult. 
Justin shows how he has been able to use an IF statement to see if there 
could be a discount applied as well as showing if the item needs to be 
reordered. 
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Year 7 are starting to learn how to create a webpage using the computing 
language of HTML. Students have been using Notepad++ to start writing their 
websites with a focus on the text tags first. 

Raven 7O

Addison 7P

The students have been using a 
variety of tags to format the text on 
the page. They have also used the 
tags to make sure the page has a title 
when it is viewed on a browser. 

Year 8 have started investigating databases and the use of a database. 
Students have been looking at what a database is and the types of databases, 
both paper-based and computerised. 

Darcy 8A Maxims 8S

Now that students have looked at 
some of the theory behind a database, 
their next task will be to start making 
one. 


